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Delisting of Nonfarm Payroll Futures and Options  

Effective Monday, December 5, 2011 
  

Effective Monday, December 5, 2011, CME is delisting Nonfarm Payroll futures and options.  This 
notice informs contract users of this delisting.  Nonfarm Payroll futures and options have not traded 
since inception and there is no open interest.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact Lori Aldinger, Associate Director, Research & Product 
Development, (312) 930-2337 (email: Lori.Aldinger@cmegroup.com).   

 


